
REPORT OF THE  

EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

May 19, 2023 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday, May 17, 

2023, at 10:00 a.m., in Room MAC A to review the following items:  

1. Adoption of the ALC-Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee rules

2. Review of the new contract for EBD with Navitus Health Solutions, LLC

The Subcommittee also approved actions of the State Board of Finance: 

1. EBD Formulary Recommendations Reports of February - May 2023

2. The Ground Ambulance Trips Benefit Update Proposal.

Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chair, Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr. and Vice Chair, 

Representative Marcus E. Richmond  
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